Checlipoint &

November 25, 2008

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

US.A.

Subject: Agent Authorization Letter for FCC ID: DO4LIB24V
Dear Sir/Madam:

We, Checkpoint Systems Inc., 101 Wolf Drive, Thorofare, New Jersey, USA, hereby
authorize Mr. Randall Masline of TUV Rheinland of North America, 336 Initiative
Drive, Rochester NY, 14624, USA to act on our behalf in all matters relating to
applications for equipment authorization before the Federal Communications
Commission, including the signing of documents relating to these matters.

We further certify that neither the applicant nor any party to this application, as defined in
47 CFR Ch. 1.2002(b), is subject to a denial of Federal benefits, that include FCC
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C,,
835(a).

This authorization is valid until further written notice from Checkpoint Systems, Inc.

Sincerely,
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Steve Wang, Ph. D,

VP - R&D, Worldwide
Checkpoint Systems, Inc.

Phone: 1 (856) 384-3287

Fax: 1 (856) 384-2366

Email: steve.wang@checkpt.com




